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PlanningAppeals

From: NEW RT1 <RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 September 2024 11:59
To: Elle Edwards
Cc: PlanningAppeals
Subject: RE: Planning Inspectorate APP/Y3940/D/24/3350710: Stone End, 375 The Street,, 

BA14 6RS

Hi Elle 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
As requested,  this appeal has been withdrawn and no further correspondence will be accepted. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

 

Caroline Tranter             (pronouns: She/Her) 
Casework Officer 
Regional Team 1 
The Planning Inspectorate 
 
 
 

 

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
  
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services 
  
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law. 
  
 
  
 
From: Elle Edwards   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 5:37 PM 
To: NEW RT1 <RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Inspectorate APP/Y3940/D/24/3350710: Stone End, 375 The Street,, BA14 6RS 
 

Good afternoon,  
 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important   
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Please could we withdraw our appeal application?  

 
Kindest regards, 
 
Elle Edwards 
 
 

On 20 Sep 2024, at 09:09, RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk wrote: 

  
 

The Planning Inspectorate (England)  
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN  

The Planning Inspectorate (Wales)  
Crown Buildings, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planninginspectorate  
Twitter: @PINSgov  

This communication does not constitute legal advice.  

How we use your information  
The Planning Inspectorate takes its data protection responsibilities for the information 
you provide us with very seriously. To find out more about how we use and manage your 
personal data, please go to our privacy notice.  

<HAS Start Letter - Elanor Edwards - 20 Sep 2024.pdf> 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can 
be accessed by clicking this link. 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential 
and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show 
them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and 
then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. 
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the 
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or 
policies of the Inspectorate. 

DPC:76616c646f72 


